
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Doug Story, Community Services Director 

DATE October 4, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Consider Adopting a Resolution Waiving the Facility Use and Staff 

Fees at the Albert A. Chatigny Sr. Community Recreation Center 

(CRC) for Beaumont-Cherry Valley Rotary Club Senior Thanksgiving 

Dinner 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Rotary Club of Beaumont Cherry Valley has submitted a request for consideration 

of waiving facility and staff fees for their annual Senior Thanksgiving Dinner to be held 

at the Chatigny Community Recreation Center (CRC) on Saturday, November 12, 2022.  

 

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Rotary is a nonprofit community organization serving the 

Beaumont community for 65 years. The annual Thanksgiving Dinner is a community 

event, hosted by Beaumont-Cherry Valley Rotary, which benefits seniors in our 

community who would not have a traditional Thanksgiving Dinner due to no family or 

low income. This is an invite only event for those who have been recognized for the 

need of this meal. In addition to Rotary, the Beaumont Interact Club also assists in 

preparing and serving the meal.  

 

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Rotary is requesting a fee waiver in the amount of $1,020 for 

the use of the Albert A. Chatigny Sr. Community Recreation Center (CRC) for the 

Senior Thanksgiving Dinner event.  

 

Fiscal Impact: 

The total amount of facility use fees requested to be waived for the annual Senior 

Thanksgiving Dinner event is $1,020 of which $500 is for the deposit. City staff 

estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $98.   

 

 



Recommended Action: 

Waive the full reading and adopt by title only, “A Resolution of the City of 

Beaumont Authorizing the Waiver of a One-Time Facility Use Fee at the Albert A. 

Chatigny Sr. Community Recreation Center (CRC) for Beaumont Cherry Valley 

Rotary Club.”  

 

Attachments: 

A. Resolution 

B. Facility Use Application  

C. Fee Waiver Request 

 


